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February 22, 2012

Roger Conte, Administrator
Autumn Cove Assisted Living
652 South Main Street

Star, Idaho 83669

Dear Mr. Conte:

An unannounced, on-site complaint investigation survey was conducted at Autumn Cove Assisted

Living on February 17, 2012, Taylor Barkley, Fire Life Safety Surveyor, conducted the survey, This

report outlines the findings of the investigation.

Complaint # 1D00005426

Allegation #1: Electrical outlets did not work,

Findings #1: On February 17,2012 a Life Safety Code surveyor made an unannounced visit
to the facility. Electrical outlets throughout the facility were tested and found to

be in working order,

Unsubstantiated. This does not mean the incident did not take place; it only
means that the allegation could not be proven.

Allegation #2: The telephone outlets do not work,

Findings #2: On February 17, 2012 a Life Safety Code surveyor made an unannounced visit
to the facility. Telephone lines were checked and found to be in working order.

Unsubstantiated. This does not mean the incident did not take place; it only
means that the allegation could not be proven.
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Allegation #3: Water splashes onto the bathroom floor while taking a shower.

Findings #3: On February 17, 2012, a Life Safety Code surveyor made an unannounced visit

to the facility. The administrator was questioned about water getting on the
floor while taking a shower. The administrator stated that water will splash onto
the floor if the shower head is purposefully pointed out of the shower
enclosure. This is considered normal if the shower head is pointed out of the
shower enclosure. However, the facility was not cited, as pointing the shower
head out of the shower is considered abnormal behavior,

Substantiated. However, the facility was not cited as they acted appropriately by
providing shower curtains.

As no deficiencies were cited as a result of our investigation, no response is necessary to this report.
Thank you to you and your staff for the courtesies extended to us on our visit.

Sinecercly,

Wio—

Mark P. Grimes
Supervisor
Facility Fire Safety & Construction Program
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